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November 22, 1967 

Rabbi Norman Lamm 

27 West 86% Street 

New York, New York 10024 

Dear Rabbi Lamm: 

The Shaare Torah Congregation will honor its 

distinguished Rabbi, Or. Bernard A. Poupko, on his 

25% Anniversary aS Rabbi of the Congregation on 

Sunday evening, January 7, 1968. 

A leading spokesman of Torah Judaism in America 

who is internationally known as an outstanding Rabbinic 

leader, orator, scholar and multi-lingual uriter, 

Rabbi Poupko has been serving the Shaare Torah, 

Pittsburgh Jewry, American Orthodoxy, the State of 

Israel and Soviet Jewry with dedication, distinction 

and dignity. 

May we ask you, aS a close friend and colleague 

of Rabbi Poupko, to send us a message of greetings and 

appreciation for the Testimonial Journal which will be 

Submitted to our Rabbi on this festive occasion. 

Hoping to be favored with your thoughtful 
cooperation by December 15, I remain 

Sincesely yours, 

Lp L Willen 
Philip Jf Miller, President 
SHAARE TORAH CONGREGATION 


